
From: Marc Kirkpatrick [mailto:MKirkpatrick@encompasses.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 12:11 PM
To: Mark D. McClain
Subject: Well Moratorium

Hi Mark,

I’ve been talking to a lot of people over the strategy of dealing with DOE.  Short from saying, 
“I give up”, I think it is in the best interest of your constituents to withdraw the AG opinion 
and try to get DOE to accept the new emergency rule with minor revisions.  In principal, I 
completely agree and appreciate your stance in protecting our property rights.  However, this 
is not the time that the citizens can afford to follow through without giving up everything 
else.  I’m in no way agreeing with DOE and their position, but I do feel at their mercy.

Thank you,

Marc K. Kirkpatrick
Encompass Engineering & Surveying
Ph: (509) 674-7433 x224
Fx: (509) 674-7419
mkirkpatrick@encompasses.net
www.encompasses.net
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